
 

Dear Families,  

Welcome back to term 4.  It is going to be a busy and exciting term 
for us all.  A few things on the planner in the coming weeks: 

• Kindergarten orientation starts for most schools in week 4  

• Children’s Day in the Park on Wednesday 26th October to be 
held at Sturt Park.   

• RFDS Walk-A-Thon and Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Term 4 

Week 2 

  

BABY GUINEA PIGS 

We have five baby guinea pigs to 

rehome if families are interested. 

First in, best dressed! 

We will no doubt have more in the 

future if you happen to miss out 

this time! 


